
 			    CONTINUED PUBLIC HEARING
Planning Commission

September 23, 2019; 6:00 p.m.

New Zoning Ordinance

The Goleta Planning Commission will conduct a continued public hearing to 
consider a resolution recommending to the City Council adoption of the New 
Zoning Ordinance. This public hearing was continued from September 9, 2019. 
The September 9, 2019 hearing was noticed in The Santa Barbara Independent 
on August 29, 2019. The date, time, and location of the continued public hearing 
are set forth below. 

CONTINUED HEARING DATE AND TIME:	
Monday, September 23, 2019, at 6:00 P.M.

PLACE: 
	 City of Goleta, Council Chambers
	 130 Cremona Drive, Suite B
	 Goleta, California 93117

PROJECT DESCRIPTION: The proposed New Zoning Ordinance provides rules 
and regulations for land use and development on private property. The purpose 
of the New Zoning Ordinance is to implement the General Plan, and to protect 
and promote the public health, safety, peace, comfort, convenience, prosperity, 
and general welfare. More information about the project can be found at www.
GoletaZoning.com.

PUBLIC COMMENT: All interested persons are encouraged to attend the 
continued public hearing and to present written and/or oral comments. Written 
submittals concerning agenda items may be emailed to Kim Dominguez, 
Management Assistant, e-mail: kdominguez@cityofgoleta.org; or mail: Attn: 
Planning Commission at 130 Cremona Drive, Suite B Goleta, California 93117. 
To be disseminated to the Planning Commission for consideration during the 
meeting, written information must be submitted no later than Monday by noon 
prior to the Planning Commission meeting. Material received after this time may 
not be reviewed by the Planning Commission prior to the meeting.


